**MAY 2024** 

## THE SCOOP

#### LUCAN EDUCATE TOGETHER NATIONAL SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



#### **HELLO LOVELY PARENTS**

#### **EVENTS**

NEXT PTA MEETING WED 19TH JUNE @ 8PM ONLINE

WALK IN THE PARK FRIDAY JUNE 14TH

As we approach the last few weeks of the school year we are delighted to have been able to enjoy so many wonderful events, fundraisers and inititives in the school this year. The most recent Art Exhibition was fantastic (see below for some photos). There is one event left, which is the annual Walk in the Park fundraiser. Again more details below and thanks again for your ongoing support this year.

#### **ART EXHIBITION**



Many thanks to all the students, parents and teachers who came to the Art Exhibition on the 22nd of May. It was wonderful to celebrate our children's great creativity and come together socially as a community too.

Thank you very much for all the generous donations too! Particular thanks to teachers Andrea, Eimear and Fiona who helped with the planning and setting up and as always thanks to the volunteers from the parent body.

Congratulations to Fionn Rabbite from Helen's SI who won the Art Exhibition Quiz and to Grace Dunne, also a SI, who won the prestigious photo shoot. Lucky senior infants!

Big shout out to Clair Mordue for driving the entire event and making it such an incredible success.

#### **ART EXHIBITION PHOTO ALBUM**

# Click the below link to see a full photo album from the Art Exhibition

https://photos.app.goo.gl/NsBbk aTaKE39okCz8

### **WALK IN THE PARK**



Our annual fundraiser Walk in the Park will take place on Friday June 14th.

The children will have a sponsorship card (one per family) sent home and we encourage the children to go fundraise as much as they can for the sponsored walk.

All proceeds will be used to fund the sensory corridor for the school.

Thank you to Marta Isopo, again, for making this event happen. The children love getting out into the park and enjoying each others company.

#### **ALADDIN ABSENSE NOTES**



We wanted to give the parents a gentle reminder to use the Aladdin feature to submit absense notes when your child will not be in school. This is instead of using the website forms or via the front desk.

If you need help with how to use this feature, you can find a detailed instruction manual via this <u>link</u>.

#### **PTA MEETINGS SCHEDULE**



We will be running the PTA meetings on the following dates throughout the school year.

Wed Jun 19th - Online

The video links will be shared before the meeting over email and also the class Whatsapp Groups. All welcome!